
 
 

 

 
 

12/13/24 

 
Annual meeting or exercise with Local Emergency Responders – Coffeen Power Plant 
 
In accordance with 845.800(d)(11) and 257.105(f)(7), Illinois Power Generating Company (“IPGC”) for the Coffeen 
Power Plant, IPGC is providing notice of an annual meeting or exercise with local emergency responders as 
required by the 845.520(g) and 257.73(a)(3)(i)(E).  
 
The meeting was held With Dan Hough the Director of the Montgomery County EMA on Friday, December 13, 
2024  
 
If you have any questions regarding the meeting, please contact Mr. Jason Campbell (217) 753-8904  
 
Sincerely, 
Illinois Power Generating Company 
 

Jason R. Campbell, P.E. 
Manager, Dam Safety 
Jason.campbell@vistracorp.com 

 Vistra Corp 
133 S. 4th Street 
Suite 206 
Springfield, Illinois 62701 
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(217) 753-8904 
(217) 622-3491 


